
RECOMMENDATION AND COMMENTS 

NAME OF PROJECT: Replacement of EMAS Block- Damaged Runway 

PURCHASING AGENT: Phyllis A. Head

USER DEPARTMENT: DeKalb Peachtree Airport (PDK) 

NOTES: 1) This service is needed due to replace the blocks that were 
damaged due to recent crash.

2) Per GDOT, to bring the system back to its original design 
requirements, the damaged materials must be from the 
original manufacturer. This will ensure that the system 
meets the approved FAA design requirements. 

3) An agenda item will be created for this request. 

RECOMMENDATION: 
My recommendation is to approve this service due to the services 
that these devices provide to perform PDK needs. The inability 
for the Airport to use the EMAS system at the of the main 
runway could pose a risk to the public health, welfare and safety 
of human lives. 
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